Himachal Pradesh Public

Works Department ,
O/o Engineer-in-Chief, Nirman Bhawan,
Nigam Vihar, Shimla-2

Corrigendum-Ili
Advertisement No: Ro. No. 2023/2020-2021

This is with reference to Notice inviting
Expression of Interest (EOI) invited by this office
published in “Amar Ujala” and “The Tribune” dated:
05.08.2020. Further Corrigendum-l regarding
correction of Class B in place of Class D, Sadak in
place of Dadak. Now in Row No. 14 published in Amar
Ujala and in Row No. 24 published in “The Tribune”,
the document was to be available in the website
www.hptenders.gov.in and hppwd.gov.in . But now
this shall be available in website hppwd.gov.in up
to 14.09.2020 till 15.00 hrs (3.00 PM) only. The EOI
proposal can be submitted up to 14.09.2020 till 15.30
hrs. (3.30 PM) and shall be opened by the committee
on 14.09.2020 at 16.00 hrs. (4.00 PM)

Other terms and conditions shall remain the
same.,

Chief Executive, HPGSDA
HPPWD, Nirman Bhawan
DPR/HP/2413 Nigam Vihar, Shimla-2
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